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Welcome home, Daddy!

Sienna Nichole Siracusa, front, gives a long-
awaited hug to her father, Maj. Vincent Siracu-
sa Jr., at a welcome home ceremony at the 

Base McGuire-Dix-Lakehurst, N.J., July 22, 
2013. Siracusa along with several New Jer-
sey National Guard Soldiers returned from 
a year-long deployment in support of Opera-
tion Enduring Freedom in Afghanistan. (U.S. 
Air National Guard photo by Master Sgt. Mark 
C. Olsen/Released)

https://www.facebook.com/pages/New-Jersey-Department-of-Military-and-Veterans-Affairs/245085018841687
http://www.flickr.com/photos/njdmava/


NEW JERSEY DEPARTMENT OF MILITARY &
VETERANS AFFAIRS

Veterans Outreach Campaign

NJ KOREAN WAR MEMORIAL
COMMEMORATIVE CEREMONY ON THE 60TH ANNIVERSARY

OF THE SIGNING OF THE KOREAN WAR ARMISTICE
July *26 

* Medal Ceremony at 11:00a.m. will be part of program chaired 
by Korean War Veterans Association of New Jersey

Brighton Park Amphitheatre & the Boardwalk, Atlanticy City, NJ
(Atlantic County)
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By Staff Sgt. Wayne Woolley, 444th MPAD
The Soldiers of the 154th Quartermaster Company often say 

they aren’t just members of a unit; they’re part of a family. And 
like many families, they’ve put down deep roots. 

have called the National Guard Joint Training Center at Sea Girt, 
N.J., their home. 

That all changed over the course of a grueling 15-day annual 
training period in July when the Soldiers packed up their entire 
$25 million inventory of heavy equipment and moved it to a new 
location on the edge of Joint Base McGuire-Dix-Lakehurst, N.J.

Leaving Sea Girt for the inland outpost was both a logistical 
challenge and an emotional hardship.

“This unit has a lot of history here in Sea Girt and all of us feel 
a connection,” said Capt. Brennan Foley, who enlisted into this 

Candidate School. 
Earlier this year, he jumped at the chance to take command of 

commander would be planning a move to a new armory.
“On the one hand, most of us felt like we’d only leave here 

kicking and screaming,” Foley said. “But we all recognized this 
unit had outgrown its space.”

So the unit, which deployed to Iraq as part of the 50th Infantry 
Brigade Combat Team, planned its move and treated the re-loca-
tion as a tactical shift from one forward operating base to another.

The unit, which has taken the nickname Black Sheep, has 
named its new home, The Farm.

Although the location of drill has changed for the 154th, its 
Soldiers insist the family feel will not.

“The only way to describe this unit is tight-knit,” said Sgt. 

Putting down roots and then moving on

1st Class Peter Meyer, who has spent his entire 27-year National 
Guard career in the company. “We’ve been together for a long 
time. That family feel won’t change.”

Sgt. Jia Huang guides equipment onto the bed of a light medium tacti-
cal vehicle as they prepare to move to their new location.
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-
sey Heroes, is offering the Heart of a Hero Scholarship for New 
Jersey military service members (veterans or active-duty) to use 
towards their post-secondary education, be it college or vocational 
school.  

Thanks to a $50,000 donation from Wal-Mart, New Jersey He-
roes will be awarding 10 worthy service men and women a $5,000 
scholarship for the 2013-2014 school year.  

You can apply directly on the New Jersey Heroes web-
site: http://newjerseyheroes.org/index/scholarship-application/ or 
via U.S. mail or email.  

Deadline for applications is Friday, July 26. If you have any 
questions about the application process, please don’t hesitate to 
contact Casey Mahoney at New Jersey Heroes 973-425-2970 or 
casey@newjerseyheroes.org. 

Heart of  a Hero Scholarship

http://www.nj.gov/military/familysupport/youth/forms.html
http://newjerseyheroes.org/index/scholarship-application/
mailto:casey@newjerseyheroes.org
http://newjerseyheroes.org/index/scholarship-application/


DMAVA Highlights is published weekly by the Public Affairs Of-

The views and opinions expressed herein are not necessarily those 
of the Department of Defense, the Army, the Air Force, the National 

340, Trenton NJ 08625-0340. e-mail at pao@njdmava.state.nj.us.

New Jersey Department of Military and Veterans Affairs
Brig. Gen. Michael L. Cunniff – The Adjutant General 
Brig. Gen. James J. Grant – Director, Joint Staff 

Army Staff Sgt. Wayne Woolley – Public Affairs Specialist
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E-mail your Photo of the Week or
Highlights submissions to:

wayne.woolley@njdmava.state.nj.us  OR 
armando.vasquez@njdmava.state.nj.us

US Family Health Care, a Tricare Prime option providing a ci-
vilian based managed care network, will be holding Question 
and Answer sessions to provide information for servicemembers 
and families.

Joint Military and Family Assistance Center
1048 US Highway 206, Bordentown

July 18 and 25
12 to 3 p.m.

NJ DMAVA
101 Eggerts Crossing Road, Lawrenceville, NJ 08648 

July 3, 10, 17 and 31
10 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.

177th Fighter Wing
400 LangleyRoad, Egg Harbor Twp., NJ 08234 

July 16 and 30
12 to 3 p.m.

JB-MDL McGuire Library
2603 Tuskegee Airmen Ave, JB-MDL 

July 31
12 to 3 p.m.

Camden County Veterans Affairs
3 Collier Dr.-Lakeland Complex, Blackwood, NJ 08012      

July 8, 15, 22 and 29
11 a.m. to 3 p.m.

Pinelands Public Library
39 Allen Avenue, Medford, NJ 08055

July 9 and 23
10 a.m. to 3 p.m.

Picatinny Arsenal
Army Community Services Bldg #119, Dover, NJ

July 10
1 to 3 p.m.

Bldg. 488, Highway 547, Lakehurst, NJ 08733
July 24

12 to 3 p.m.

Call 1-800-241-4848 option 3 or visit www.usfhp.net for 
more information.

Story and photo by Kryn P. Westhoven, NJDMAVA public affairs
Brig. Gen. Michael Cunniff, the Adjutant General of New 

class presented by the New Jersey National Guard’s United States 

The three-day course held at the Joint Training and Training 
Development Center at Joint Base McGuire-Dix-Lakehurst, N.J., 
saw 112 civilian and uniformed employees complete the course.

 In attendance were comptrollers, budget personnel, program 

from both the Army and Air National Guard, along with state 
employees like Croteau, who are responsible for managing costs 
under the Master Cooperative Agreement between New Jersey 

Guard Bureau. 
Fiscal Law is required once every three years and instructs 

and tests a student’s ability to ensure funds spent on a particular 
program meet the intent of the appropriation established by Con-
gress. It evaluates whether the basic tenets of Purpose Time and 
Amount, as established in appropriation law are in compliance 
with federal statutes.

NJNG and DMAVA employees 
complete Fiscal Law class

www.usfhp.net
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